102, EATON SQUARE.
LONDON SWIW 9AN

INSTITUTO DE ESPANA TeL. 01-235 1485
EN LONDRES

Zrd November, 1982

Dr. M.W. Wheeler,

The Anglo-Catalan Socisety,
Honorary Secretary,

School of Modern Languages,
University of Liverpool,
P.0. Box 147,

Liverpool L69 3BX.

Dear Dr. Wheeler,
Thank you very much for your letter of 1lst November.

My wife and I accept with pleasure the invitation,
as guests of the Society, to the Annual Lunch of 20th November.

As I told Dr. Walker, it would be nice if your
Society would invite the Minister in Charge of the Cultural Affairs
Mr. Julio Sousa and his wife (Excmo. Seffor Don Julio Sousa Yy Sra. -
Ministro Encargado de los Asuntos Culturales - Embajada de Espafia -
24, Belgrave Square - Londres, S.W. 1Y%

I told Dr. Walker that we thanked the Society
for the invitation to join you for dinner on 19th November, but that
1 think it would be better not to invite us on that date and to
leave the invitation for the Annual Lunch the following day.

There is no problem for the Anglo-Catalan Society
Committee to have the meeting on 20th November at 9,30 a.m. before
the first session of that day's programme. Please let me know the
approximate number of members of the Committee in order to prepare
a suitable room.

I thank you for the contents of thgwthird s
paragraph regarding Mr.Esteve. 7 /1 /
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